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   NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No. H. 72/2024 
 

R I V E R  H U M B E R 
 

SKEFFLING  
EMBANKMENT LOWERING AND BREACH WORKS 

 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that from 17th June for a period of approximately 11 
weeks existing flood embankments are being lowered, over a length of approximately 1.5 
miles, to the level of the existing foreshore at Skeffling as part of the managed realignment 
scheme. 
 
The embankment lowering and breach will be along the existing flood embankment 
between 53°39′04″N, 000°01′33″E and 53°38′38″N, 000°04′03″E. 
 
All works will be completed using plant which will access the site from the landward side 
and no marine craft will be used. 
 
 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
14th June 2024 

 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, 
including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 
 

www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/
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